CORRIGENDUM

Reference to the Post advertised for the post of Project Coord.inator UI.’ldCI" the
project entitled “Strengthening Evidence-based Family Planning Service in
Pre-service Medical Education” Funded by UNFPA, New De.lhl, poste.d on
PGI website on 03-08-2022. This is to inform you that interview date is pre-
pond. The final date of interview is as follows:

Date of Interview: 13-08-2022
Time of Interview: 03:00 PM
Venue: Committee Room, Department of Community Medicine & School of Public Health, PGIMER

How to apply: Interested candidate should submit their application along with their curriculum vitae with degree
and experience certificate by 11-08-2022 before 02:00 PM, on the given link below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOEILXYi3g_fCEUx8LHnX_TTDLsa9t6955BqlobkAg7jwdQ
Q/viewform ?usp=pp_url

For any other query please contact at email: Qgi.unfpa.srh.proiect@gmail.com Phone no.: 9988966337

Dr. Madhu Gupta

Professor of Community Medicine
Department of Community Medicine &
SPH, PGIMER, Sgl‘%digarh
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